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Rivington Primary School


Newsletter


www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk








Friday 1st July 2016 











July:





4th	Y3 Swimming


Y2 trip to Fiddler’s Ferry Power Station


8th	Summer Event


11th	Y3 Swimming


12th	Sports Day (am)


14th	Nursery Graduation


18th	Y3 Swimming


19th	Y6 party


20th	Y6 leavers Assembly


21st	We break up for the summer at 2.30pm


To return on Monday 5th September at 8.45am





Our Reception class led their first assembly on Thursday. They shared their favourite books and entertained us all with their speaking, singing and dancing. A wonderful celebration of their first year in school!


They also raised £36.02 for the Tunza charity.





Thank you for all your contributions to our bottle stall. Please remember any other items for our fair.





We are raising money for new sports kits and for special activities like our event today. We have our pop up Planetarium in the hall and all the children are getting to visit it for free.





Reminder


If your child has any diagnosed medical conditions or allergies school must be informed. It is important that, in the case of food allergies, dinner staff need to be made aware. 


Thank you





Class Photographs





In order to get the photographs back before the end of term please return your orders to the school office no later than 


Thursday 7th June.


 Late orders will need to be sent directly to the photographer which will incur delivery charges.











Weekly Attendance Awards


Week commencing 20th June 2016





Congratulations to our Y1 class who had 98.3% 


attendance - a great achievement.





This week our SMART Award goes to Y5. Congratulations!















































Industrial Action





You may hear in the press that some unions are taking action next week. This does not affect our school and Rivington will be OPEN for all classes as usual.





SUMMER EVENT


CAKE SALE





If you are able to donate cakes for our stall at the Summer event can you please bring them into school on the morning of Friday 8th July? If you would like to contribute but don’t have time to bake, if you would like to send in a packet cake mix we can then pass this on to willing volunteers!   





No contribution is too small and will be gratefully received. 


Thank you





Please note that all outstanding payments for School Meals must be paid by the end of term. 





Any outstanding debts will be passed to the Debt Recovery section at the council. Thanks





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell





IF THERE IS A SAFEGUARDING ALLEGATION ABOUT A MEMBER OF STAFF OR A VOLUNTEER CONTACT


Miss G Chalk


Or


Mr C Halliwell








When bringing your children to school and picking them up please do not park on the yellow zig zags by the school gate.





Pilkington Musical Theatre Company


Presents





ANNIE





St Helens Theatre Royal


October 13th – 15th





Tickets


Adult £13.50


Child £12


Family £45





Tesco Uniform





It is that time of year where you will be thinking about buying your child’s uniform for the next school year. 


Some parents have been to the office to inform us that certain items of uniform/bags are not advertised on our school site and that some items on the school site are not on the nursery site.


I have spoken with Tesco and the reason for this is as follows:





The embroidered items such as bags and coats are out of stock at the moment and are due to come back in at the beginning of July. They informed me that when items are out of stock they don’t show up on our site to avoid any mistakes and lengthy back orders.





Plain items of clothing such as summer dresses are available but are not showing up on our site due to a technical error at Tesco’s end as they are in the middle of changing their website over. You can still order these via the website, you will just need to go through the ‘plain clothes’ section.





We are sorry for any inconvenience this may cause you but we hope that keeping you updated will stop any confusion or worry. 








Fostering Talent





New weekly performance classes


Learn to Act, Sing & Dance





Varied age groups each Monday


Opportunities for 1-2-1 classes


All workshops are taught by professionals within the business


Come and meet the ‘Fostering Talent’ Teachers and enroll your budding performer(s) on Monday 4th July 5pm-6.30pm


Ormskirk Civic Hall, Southport Road, L39 1LN





Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:fosteringtalant@hotmail.com" �fosteringtalant@hotmail.com�


Telephone: 07830245364








SCHOOL WEBSITE ADDRESS www.rivingtonprimary.co.uk

